
 

Thanks to the PSA 
Following on from their recent AGM, I wanted to 
extend my thanks once again to the PSA committee 
and class reps. 
 
As you will see from the minutes attached at the end 
of Headlines, the PSA provides support for some key 
provision at St. Aidan’s, including funding our school 
counsellor and whole class instrumental tuition for 
Blue Class. In addition, they have funded the 
purchase of new toilets for Red Class. Since their last 
meeting they have also agreed to fund curriculum 
subscriptions for each class, so that we can ensure 
our excellent curriculum offer is sustained and 
enhanced.  
 
Thank you for your support which is appreciated by 
staff, children and the whole school community. 
 

SEND Coffee Morning 
Please join us on Friday 11th November at 8.45 - 
10am for our first St. Aidan's SEND coffee morning of 
the year. There will be a representative from Haringey 
SENDIASS team (Special Educational Needs & 
Disabilities Information, Advice and Support Service) 
who will tell us about their services. Then there will be 
an opportunity to talk, socialise and share experiences 
with other parents and carers from the school.  
  
Please let us know if you would like to attend by 
clicking on the link below: 
https://forms.gle/gunRyGYJVP4fKFof6 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
         

Thinkuknow is the education programme from the 
National Crime Agency’s Child Protection Command 
CEOP (NCA-CEOP) whose aim is to protect children 
and young people from sexual abuse online.  
 
For more information, advice and guidance, visit their 
website here.   
 
Online gaming 
Online games are social activities, and most have 
features that allow children to chat with others whilst 
they play.  
 

 
 
 
The PEGI (Pan European Game Information) rating 
system can be a useful tool to help you decide what 
online games are appropriate for your child.  
For more information on the PEGI system and other 
factors to consider before deciding what’s suitable, 
read ‘Gaming: what's appropriate for your child’.  
 
Gaming is popular with both children and adults! If 
your child is gaming, you may have some questions 
about how to keep them safer. If so, check out – 
‘Gaming: what parents need to know’.  
 
For a guide on the apps, sites and games your child 
might enjoy, visit: Net Aware. 
 

Half Term and INSET Day 
We wish everybody a very happy half term and a  
restful break. Just a reminder that we have an INSET 
day on Monday 31st October, so children will return to  
school on Tuesday 1st November.  
 

Anti-Bullying Week  
Anti-Bullying Week 2022 takes place from Monday 

14th – Friday 18th November with the theme, 

‘Reach Out’. It is coordinated by the Anti-Bullying 

Alliance, which is based at leading children’s charity, 

the National Children’s Bureau. This year they have 

worked with over 300 children and young people to 

decide the theme. 

Their message is clear. Bullying affects millions of 

lives every year. But it doesn’t have to be this way. If 

we challenge it, we can change it. And it starts by 

reaching out. It takes courage, but it can change lives. 

So, this Anti-Bullying Week, let’s come together and 

reach out to stop bullying. 

Odd Socks Day will take place on the first day of Anti-

Bullying Week, Monday 14th November to help raise 

awareness for Anti-Bullying Week.  

We will also be raising money for Children in Need on 

Friday 18th November by encouraging everyone to 

dress up and drop coins into a bucket.  
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http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents
https://www.net-aware.org.uk/


Update from the PSA 

St Aidan’s is a green school, so we try to keep 
communications paperless where possible. Most 
PSA news will be published through the 
fortnightly Headlines, and also on our 
noticeboard by the main gate.  
 
St Aidan’s Christmas Party, Friday 9th December 
In a change from the Christmas Fair, the PSA is 
this year going to throw a Christmas party for 
everyone on Friday 9th December from 5 – 8pm. 
Here’s how it will work:  
 
Disco in the school hall: 5-6pm for KS1; 6.15-
7.15pm for KS2 
 
Meanwhile, outside on the fairy-lit ball-court, we 
will throw a party for parents and carers from 5-
8pm, where we will eat, drink and be merry, with 
mulled wine, food, music, bottle tombola, class 
crafts for sale, and more…  
 
Watch this space for more details, and be ready 
to help out when your class reps ask you! 
 

Christmas Card Designs 
Designs have now been loaded on the Class 
Fundraising website and you will get your 
personalised order forms in your kids book bags 
THIS WEEK. 
This year the process is much simpler – log in to 
your own page using the personalised link on 
your order form and order your children’s design 
on cards/ tags/ wrapping paper/ mugs/ bags and 
pay direct.  
 
The profits are then passed on directly to the 
PSA! The more you buy, the more money is 
raised for the school, so how many early 
Christmas presents can you tick off your list??!! 
 
All orders must be placed by midday on Thursday 
27th October to receive a bonus of £200 to the school! 
 

Any problems/lost forms, please contact Carrie 
directly on carrievacher@hotmail.com 
 

School Photographs 
We would like to inform all parents and carers 
that individual school photographs are being 
taken of children on Thursday 3rd November.  

 
 

Black History Month is celebrated each October 
at St Aidan’s. This year, each class researched 
and celebrated the contribution that Black 
people have made to creative arts. Classes 
shared their learning in a special assembly after.  
 
Many thanks to Sherry and her team for making 
a delicious meal for Black History Month, which 
was very much enjoyed last week. 
 

David Andrew House Boards Competition 

Through the month of December, David Andrew 
will display 50 house boards in our local 
neighbourhood to promote their sponsorship of 
our school PSA, and to spread some seasonal 
cheer. For this, David Andrew will donate £1000 
to the PSA. We are running a drawing 
competition, and the winning entry will be 
featured on the house boards.  
 
A template and instructions will be sent home in 
bookbags on Friday, and entries must be handed 
in to the school office by Friday 4th November. 
 

PSA Handbook and Chair’s Report 
There is a new PSA handbook for 2022/23, with 
up-to-date info, and ways in which you can get 
involved in the life of the school. It’s attached 
here, along with the PSA Chair’s report for the 
AGM that took place on 6th October.  
 

 
Parent Consultation Meetings 

Meetings are taking place on the evenings of 
Wednesday 2nd and 9th November for the main 
school, and during the school day of 9th 
November for the Nursery. 
 
If you haven’t yet, please book your 
appointment as soon as possible.  
 
 
 

mailto:carrievacher@hotmail.com


 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 

 
 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
  
  



                                                                                                

 

 



 

 

      

    



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


